
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Sussex County Library Advisory Board (LAB)  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
The Library Advisory Board will not meet in May or June. 
 
In May, the Board will participate in group training and new 
member orientation activities. 
 
In June, the Board will be attending statewide library events 
and preparing for the 2018 fiscal year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting date:   
Wednesday, July 19, 2017 in the Sussex County Administration West 
Complex Large Conference Room. 
 
In accordance with 29 Del. C. §10004(e)(2), this Announcment was 
posted on May 10, 2017 at 12:00pm and at least seven (7) days in 
advance of the meeting.                                                                                                                                   
 


